
 

 

 

Date:  June 26, 2017 
To:   Anna Domina, OTD, OTR/L 
Cc:  Neil Harvison, PhD, OTR/L, FAOTA  

Safiya Correia  
From:  AOTA Residency Program 
 
Re:   Action, AOTA Residency Program 
 

Program:   Creighton University Pediatric Occupational Therapy Residency Program 
  
 
It is our pleasure to inform you that the AOTA Residency Program Review Committee has 
completed its review of your application and the report of the site visit conducted on May 30-31, 
2017 and has granted approval of Creighton University Pediatric Occupational Therapy Residency 
Program as an Approved AOTA Residency Site in the area of pediatrics effective June 14, 2017. 
Congratulations!  
   
Approval is granted for a period of 10 years through June 14, 2027.  Creighton University Pediatric 
Occupational Therapy Residency Program is authorized to accept residents under the auspices of 
this AOTA Residency Program as long as you continue to meet the requirements upon which the 
initial Approved AOTA Residency Site status was based and abide by any additions or revisions to 
the requirements as notified by AOTA.  
   
As identified in the initial application, Bobbi Greiner, OTD, OTR/L will be the AOTA contact and 
responsible person for all communications related to the Approved Residency Site’s status. A 
change in responsible personnel by Creighton University will require advance notification to and 
approval by AOTA.  
  
Creighton University Pediatric Occupational Therapy Residency Program will be required to 
complete a brief annual update and submit an annual fee by August 30 each year. After 5 years, in 
January 2022, an interim report is required, but no site visit will be required unless requested by 
the Residency Program Review Committee. After 10 years, in January 2027, a complete application 
is required, but a site visit is not required unless requested by the Residency Program Review 
Committee. 
  
AOTA reserves the right to monitor compliance with Residency Program requirements and to 
investigate complaints of possible violations therein. In addition to documentation and records 
review, investigation may include an on-site audit at the expense of Creighton University. AOTA 
reserves the right to withdraw Residency Status if Creighton University Pediatric Occupational 
Therapy Residency Program (1) provides false information on its original or subsequent 
documentation or communication, or (2) fails to conduct its Residency Program in compliance with 
AOTA requirements.  
  
Your decision to become an Approved AOTA Residency Site is a demonstration of your commitment 
to meet the professional development needs of occupational therapy practitioners and strengthen 
the profession of occupational therapy in the area of pediatrics.   
 
We look forward to a longstanding relationship with you! 


